
Club Hope 
 
 Club Hope is a community service club offered to our Holy Name middle 
school students, grades 5-8. It is led by Mrs. Dawn Moniz and Mrs. Sandy Yetman. 
Its mission is to bring an awareness to the needs in our community, develop skills, 
and encourage team work while emphasizing compassion, sympathy, respect and 
responsibility in an upbeat and positive environment. Our main focus is the 
homeless in our community.  
 The club will be meeting on Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30 for 11 weeks 
starting January 8th. Our core project will be packing lunches but there are 
several other projects planned. Club Hope will be packing peanut butter and jelly 
sandwiches. Please consider this when signing up. 
 If your child is interested in working hard, potentially getting dirty, learning 
new skills and reaching out to those less fortunate in our community, they are 
encouraged to join. 
    We are limited to 18 members. If your child/children are interested, do not 
delay returning this permission slip. Fill it in completely and return it to the school 
sealed in an envelope with “Club Hope” written on the outside. 
    Any further questions can be directed to Mrs. Yetman at 
yetfam4@comcast.net or Mrs. Moniz at dmoniz94@msn.com 
 
I give my son/daughter____________________________in  
 
grade_______permission to attend Club Hope meetings 
 
 _________________________________ 
  Parent Signature 
 
Please provide a parent email to be used for Club Hope communication only 
 ____________________________________________ 
  
 
Does your child/children have any allergies we should be aware of?  

mailto:yetfam4@comcast.net


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  


